
The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 2022 

As we all know the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee is being celebrated nationally on Friday 3rd 

June 2022. Due to this being during our half term holiday, here at PACE we chose to 

celebrate it on Thursday 26th May 2022.  

Throughout the week, the children across PACE have taken part in a variety of 

activities relating to the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. These activities have included 

designing flags, making bunting, creating a royal family tree, baking cakes and many 

more.  

On Thursday 26th May 2022, PACE had an afternoon tea party with the children, staff, 

family and friends. They had lots of fun playing bingo and other games whilst enjoying a 

sandwich, a scone or cake with a cup of tea.  

It was great afternoon and a delight to celebrate such an important event with 

everyone who attended.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


